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TENNESSEE TRACKS          

Welcome to the first issue of our Farm newsletter from your Ambassador.      Each month, I will 

share your stories with the rest of the members.   Post farm memories, activities for the 

societies, upcoming activities.  Here are the first two. 

National Field Trip hosted by Tennessee will be 

October 5th in Portland, TN.  Augusta Morales 

and I will be planning a fun-filled day for all 

attendees.  If you think you may attend, please 

RSVP so we will have an idea of the number 

and plan for the day.  More detailed itinerary 

will be emailed later.  Also, if anyone needs 

hotel accommodations.  Invite your friends and 

family.  We are hoping for an appearance by 

our President National . 

Jill Jones Lazuka will be marking the grave of 

one of her grandmothers.   Mark September 

28th on your calendar.  It’s an honor that 

Tennessee will be hosting the first grave 

marking.  Jill has invited the Tennessee 

members.  I will be going and would love to 

have anyone that wanted to attend to ride with 

me.  I hope to be marking my ancestors in the 

future. 



Please continue visiting and posting on facebook.  If there is an activity near you, we could make a trip 

out of it.  I need to get the scholarship information out to all the agriculture departments.  We need to 

put these brochures from one end of the state to the other.  Feel free to represent the society at 

geneology fairs.  I will be attending the Cumberland Gap Jamboree in October.  Cindy Waters will be 

assisting me.  We may be using some of your photos for our display table.  We have a powerpoint and 

brochures, I will be happy to send you. 

The National Board meets in November, so please send me information on everything that you have 

been involved in for the farmer so I can include it in my report.  Beginning with the next issue, I will be 

acknowledging an outstanding member.  A small gift will be sent to that member.  Also, don’t forget to 

recruit your friends and family.  It entitles you to a member to member pin.  Yes, we need more ribbon. 

The next national meeting is in April in DC.  Each attendee gets a new tool for their ribbon.  These 

cannot be bought.  You have to be In attendance to receive one.  This year, the tool was a hammer.

     Have you met Remington?

  

You can’t be a part of this group and not adore 

Remington.  Remington travels around the states 

and supports the society.  He even helped lead the 

first meeting.  You can even see him on facebook.  

He is quite an attention grabber.  Made of metal,   

he is quite friendly. 

 

 

     Tennessee needed a mascot.  So we have our own   

      cow to represent Tennessee.  Jill Jones Lazuka  

      suggested the name “Rosie” and that she should  

      be a suffragist cow.  Names were voted on and  

      Rosie was the winner.  She will soon be adorned  

      in a yellow rose and sash. 

         

                                Rosie 

 

        Keep up the outstanding job.  Send emails to    

        felicia@juno.com. 


